Flood Control - Water Supply - Fishery Enhancement - Recreation - Hydro Electric Generation

March 3, 2014

Filed via Electronic Submittal (E-File)

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary

FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION
888 — 1st Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20426-0001

SUBJECT: Yuba River Development Project
FERC Project No. 2246-058 - California
Response to Comments on Updated Study Report and
Updated Study Report Meeting Summary

Dear Secretary Bose:

On December 2, 2013, Yuba County Water Agency (YCWA) filed with the Federal Energy
Regulatory Commission (FERC) an Updated Study Report in support of the relicensing of
YCWA'’s Yuba River Development Project, FERC Project Number 2246.

On December 17, 2013, YCWA held an Updated Study Report meeting and filed with FERC
an Updated Study Report meeting summary on December 31, 2013.

Eight letters from relicensing participants regarding YCWA’s Updated Study Report and
meeting summary were filed with FERC by the close of the comment period on January 30,
2014.

In accordance with 18 C.F.R. Section 5.15(f), YCWA hereby files with FERC this letter, and
attachment, which provides YCWA’s responses to comments on its Updated Study Report
and meeting summary.

If you have any questions about this matter, please contact me.

Sincerely,
YUBA COUNTY WATER AGENCY

B, PR Mo

Curt Aikens
General Manager

Attachment: YCWA’s Response to Comments on Updated Study Report and Updated Study
Report Meeting Summary
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cc: Alan Mitchnick — FERC DC
Ken Hogan — FERC DC
Relicensing Participants on YCWA’s Yuba River Development Project’s
Relicensing E-Mail Contact List (via e-mail)



